Brantley Classroom News

Cumberland Elementary
http://www.wl.k12.in.us/cumberland/



Third Grade News / Curriculum	Newsletter for Winter Break 12/21 to 1/3 Newsletter
Reading: Several students have great books to read over the break. Please encourage readingfun reading this break!! We will be adding new reading groups and projects this spring. We want your children to read and enjoy reading. A love of reading is a lifelong treasure. Focus Skills: ** Spelling Unit: Wordly Wise: Activities:	Math: I have sent home the Brain Freeze 4th grade packet. This is good practice If you are looking for more resources: Khan Academy ThatQuiz XtraMath **All the above links can be found on my webpage**
Science / Social Studies: • Google Classroom: Assignments!! **In the spring semester be on the lookout for new assignments, great articles and larger writing/typing	 Upcoming Events: Dec. 20 - End of First Semester (2nd grading period) Jan. 4th - Semester 2 Begins (3rd grading period)

http://mrbrantley.weebly.com/news-blog

Hello Parents.

assignments

You are now on full duty!! I temporarily pass the torch to you for the duration of the winter break. I will resume my duties January 4th. I hope that everyone enjoys time with family, friends and relatives. If you are traveling...I wish you the safest of travels.

We have had a busy few days. Hands on, crafts and more. We've stayed busy and hopefully had some fun along the way. We finished the book: Mr. Stink by David Walliams. This is a fun story, similar in some ways to Mary Poppins or Nanny McPhee. Now that we've finished the book we can watch the video. David Walliams, the author, is in the video...and was essential in additional writing to make the video.

This week the class has met our HS cadet teacher for this spring. Jacob Richardson is a senior at WLHS. He has already been accepted at multiple schools around Indiana in Elementary Education programs. I have high hopes this will be a very positive experience. With such a great class Jacob might be a little spoiled...ha ha.

I look forward to the new year. With Ms. Moya student teaching, a fantastic cadet teacher I think that we will have some awesome project times and super support for the class. The new year will also bring some changes that Mr. Stahl and I have been looking forward to making.

Assignments page: http://mrbrantley.weebly.com/assignments.html

BOOK PROJECTS:

There are 5 projects due each grading period. The next 5 are due March 9th 2018.

http://mrbrantley.weebly.com/book-projects.html

http://mrbrantley.weebly.com/

brantleyd@wl.k12.in.us Mr. Brantley (765) 464-3212